DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
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March 18, 2013

Simon Sheehan
Midwest Soda Clean

1028 — 3™ Street East
St. Panl. MN 55106

Taiiiy

Dear Mr. Sheehan:

This is to confirm that our office has received your apphcatlon for a variance from the crcy S
noise ordinance and that it is'being processed. -

The Department of Safety and Inspections has recommended that a variance be 1ssued for
soda blasting for the purpose of cleaning the exterior parking ramp located at 95 7™ Street
East on April 20, 21, 27, & 28 from 8:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. The applicant also requests
May 4 & 5, 2013 from 8:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. in the event of a weather related delay.

A public hearing on your request for a variance has been scheduled for April 3, 2013,
5:30 p.m., Third Floor, City Council Chambers, at the Saint Paul City Hall/Ramsey County
Courthouse, 15 Kellogg Boulevard W., Saint Paul, Minnesota.

You may wish to be present at this hearing to answer any questions that the City Council
might have. After the public hearing, the Council may grant, deny, or modify the variance
request.

If you have any questions, yon can reach Mark Kaisersatt, Environmental Health
Specialist, at 651-266-1908, or e-mail him at Mark.Kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Sincerely,

A [ploota. L1V [usphef

Department of Safety & Inspections
Office Assistant I

AA-ADA-EEO Employer



